
 
 

 

 

July 8, 2015 

 

 

VIA IBFS 

 

David Krech 

Associate Division Chief 

International Bureau Policy Division 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC  20554 

 

RE: Correction to SEA-US Cable Landing License Application, File No.  

SCL-LIC-20150626-00016 

 

Dear Mr. Krech: 

 

 On June 26, 2015, Globe Telecom, Inc., GTI Corporation, Hawaiian Telcom Services 

Company, Inc., RAM Telecom International, Inc., TeleGuam Holdings, LLC d/b/a GTA 

TeleGuam (“GTA”), PT Telekomunikasi Indonesia International, and Telekomunikasi Indonesia 

International (USA) Inc. (together, the “Applicants”) filed an application for a submarine cable 

landing license.1  GTA hereby submits a revised version of Appendix K to that application in 

order to correct the specific landing point information for the Piti, Guam cable landing station.  

The correct address for the Piti, Guam cable landing station is 330 North Marine Corps Drive,  

Piti, Guam 96915, as indicated in the revised attachment to this letter. 

 

 Attached to this letter please find the signed declaration of Roland Certeza, Executive 

Vice President of Sales & Marketing for GTA, certifying to the accuracy of the corrected address 

information, as well as a revised version of Appendix K that reflects the correct address. 

 

 Should you have any questions, please contact Danielle Piñeres by telephone at +1 202 

730 1306 or by e-mail at dpineres@hwglaw.com. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 

Kent Bressie 

Danielle Piñeres 

Counsel for the Applicants 

Enclosures  

                                                 
1 File No. SCL-LIC-20150626-00016. 





APPENDIX K: 

Specific Landing Point Information for Piti, Guam 
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